
I am writing to ask that you please vote in support of HB2970. I am a single mother to two young daughters and my only source of 
income is the work that I do as an esthetician. If this measure does not pass, some of the devices that I have used for years will no 
longer be allowed for me to use. This would be a devastating blow to my already struggling business due to the pandemic. These 
devices that only treat the epidermis are safe and I have been specifically trained to use them.
This measure is not about taking away what advanced aestheticians can do, it is simply asking that standard estheticians are 
allowed to continue the modalities that we have been fully trained and licensed to use.
If I was no longer able to offer these services, it would financially very difficult.
Please vote in favor of this measure and get it passed for all of us estheticians who have worked so hard to keep our heads up this 
past year.


